Dawn Bartel

From:

Brian Helminger <bri> srian.helminger@hvmsd.org>

Sent:

Tuesday, August 25, 2020 2:34 PM

To:

bruce siebers; Dave Casper; John Sundelius; kcoffey238@gmail.com; Pat Hennessey

Cc:

Dawn Bartel; Kevin Skogman; Chad Giackino

Subject:

FW: Outagamie Co. Landfill - CFC Meeting

All:

Just received this morning. It looks like there will be some further discussion with East Central in September related to the landfill's SSA request.

Brian Helminger

District Director

Heart of the Valley Metropolitan Sewerage District 801 Thilmany Road Kaukauna, WI 54130 Phone: 920-766-5731 www.hvmsd.org

From: Todd Verboomen <TVerboomen@ecwrpc.org>

Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 10:50 AM

To: ckoehler@herrlingclark.com; Christopher Murawski <chris@littlechutewi.org>; James Fenlon

<james@littlechutewi.org>; Kent Taylor <kent@littlechutewi.org>; Van Straten, Brian J.

(Brian.VanStraten@outagamie.org) < Brian.VanStraten@outagamie.org >; Guidote, Joseph P.

(Joseph.Guidote@outagamie.org) < Joseph.Guidote@outagamie.org>; Craig Moser < craig.moser@outagamie.org>; Kara

Homan <kara.homan@outagamie.org>; Paula VandeHey <paula.vandehey@appleton.org>; James Fenlon

<james@littlechutewi.org>; brian.helminger@hvmsd.org; Mike Vanden Berg <PresidentVandenBerg@littlechutewi.org>;

Chris.Shaw@Appleton.org; Katie Schwartz <katie.schwartz@grandchute.net>; Anderson, Chris

<Chris.Anderson@Foth.com> (Chris.Anderson@Foth.com) <Chris.Anderson@Foth.com>

Cc: Melissa Kraemer Badtke <mbadtke@ecwrpc.org>

Subject: Outagamie Co. Landfill - CFC Meeting

Good morning,

I am working on setting the next Community Facilities Committee (CFC) meeting for September 23rd. (virtual meeting). At the CFC meeting the Committee will once again consider taking action on the Outagamie County Landfill SSA Amendment request.

Outagamie County has requested an intergovernmental meeting prior to the CFC meeting on the 23rd to discuss Foth's report/findings. East Central as always wants to be as transparent as possible and agrees with the County that an

intergovernmental meeting before the CFC will allow for an informed and effective CFC meeting. EC will be setting up this intergovernmental meeting the week of September 7th (date and time to be determined). Foth and Outagamie County will present their report followed by an open dialog among all attendees. Unfortunately due to the times we are living in this meeting will be a virtual meeting and will be managed much like the last CFC meeting.

I will share the date and time of the meeting as soon as it is finalized. Meeting registration instructions will follow.

I am looking forward to discussing this and thank you all for working together and your continued efforts to move toward resolution.

Todd A. Verboomen - Principal Environmental Planner



Calumet • Fond du Lac • Menominee • Outagamie Shawano • Waupaca • Waushara • Winnebago

400 Ahnaip Street, Suite 100 - Menasha, WI 54952

Phone: 920-751-4770 Fax: 920-751-4771

E-mail: tverboomen@ecwrpc.org / Website: www.ecwrpc.org